
"Bocce at the Lillo's" 

For the Italian heritage Lodge (IHL), the event known as Bocce at the Lillo's has become an 

annual tradition.  At last year's Outreach Weekend, hosted jointly by the IHL and George 

Washington Lodge, it was the principal entertainment that Saturday afternoon.   

 

 

This year about forty IHL members and guests showed up on Saturday, June 10, for the potluck 

dinner and the always fun but competitive bocce games.   

 

 



 

Not everyone played, but typically Bocce is a sport that can also be enjoyed by simply watching.  

There were many competitive games and some great shots made by even the novice Bocce 

players. 

 

 

Omero Sabatini and Francesco Falsinotti also enjoyed the day by playing a few games of 

Briscola 

 



.  

 

As an extra attraction Rosalie Ciccotelli's friend, Ken Kunec, entertained the attendees with his 

accordion playing and singing.  It turned into a sing-along as many of the members joined in on 

the songs that they knew.  It was a fun day for everyone and a tradition that will hopefully 

continue for many years to come!  
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